From: Schloss, Allison J. [mailto:Allison.Schloss@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2018 3:01 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: IATAI Pedestrian Crash Class

Steve,

I hope you are well.

I wanted to provide you the names of the members that attended the IATAI Pedestrian Class on 1 & 2 June:

Galey, Charles Star #5598

Fligelman, Lester  Star #7607

Postelnick, Dan  Star # 18354

Sorry this is a bit late, I've been crazy busy!

Allison Schloss

Commanding Officer

Major Accident Investigation Unit

